
Dear Students and Parents, 

 As you get ready this summer for a new school year, we will be requiring you to do some 

reading. Studies have shown that students who read more are more successful in all academic 

areas of school. 

 Please read a minimum of three books of your choice.  Students who will be entering 

Fifth Grade in the fall should read books with a minimum of 150 pages, and students entering 

Sixth Grade should read books with a minimum of 200 pages.  The books you choose should 

not have pictures on most pages, such as The Diary of a Wimpy Kid and similar series and 

graphic novels. Please do not read a book that you have previously read; use this opportunity to 

read something new.   Please complete the slip below with your parent’s signature to be 

turned in to your reading teacher during our first class. 

 

HAPPY READING! 

Mr. Q & Mrs. Kessler 

 

 

STUDENT’S NAME ___________________________________________ CLASS ________ 

 

 

TITLE _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

AUTHOR ____________________________________________ NUMBER OF PAGES _____ 

 

PARENT SIGNATURE ______________________________________DATE ______________ 

 

 

 

TITLE _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

AUTHOR ____________________________________________ NUMBER OF PAGES _____ 

 

PARENT SIGNATURE ______________________________________DATE ______________ 

 

 

 

TITLE _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

AUTHOR ____________________________________________ NUMBER OF PAGES _____ 

 

PARENT SIGNATURE ______________________________________DATE ______________ 

 

 

 

Did you read even more? Please list other books you read below: 


